
Happy	New	Year!	
		
Please	find	attached	a	report	on	the	volunteer	hours	we	spent	working	in	BC	Parks	this	
year.		I	think	it	impressive.	
		
I	noticed	that	the	Parks	Committee	reported	that	they	spent	around	350-hours	of	
volunteer	time	this	year.		I	then	noticed	that	this	total	includes	meetings	and	work	in	
both	CVRD	and	BC	Parks.	
		
I	want	therefore	to	adjust	our	total	volunteers	hours	as	follows:	
		
BC	Parks:					276.5-hours.	
CVRD:										120-hours.	
Meetings:				150-hours.	
		

TOTAL:						546.5-hours.	
		
		
Therefore	I	want	to	thank	all	of	you	all	for	your	contribution	toward	these	hours	on	
behalf	of	the	Trails	committee	and	Denman	island.	
		
Allan.	
 


